
Hello Families,

📄 Report Cards & Progress Conferences
 Report cards will be sent home by email on Tuesday, April 1. To discuss your 
child's progress, we invite you to attend our in-person conferences on:

● Tuesday, April 2 (Evening)

● Wednesday, April 3 (Afternoon)
Families can begin booking appointments starting Monday, March 24 at 
https://parentinterviews.com/josephgiles/.

👕 Spring Weather & Extra Clothes
 With spring’s arrival, we are seeing a mix of chilly mornings, warmer afternoons, 
and lots of mud! Please ensure your child has a change of clothes and 
appropriate layers (jackets, hats, sweaters). While we encourage students to 
make choices based on the weather, we will step in if needed to keep them 
comfortable and safe.

🥜 Nut-Free Reminder
 A reminder that we have students with severe nut allergies in our school. Please 
ensure all lunches and snacks are nut-free to help keep our school a safe 
environment for everyone.

💙 World Autism Awareness Day – Wear Blue!
 On Tuesday, April 2, we will recognize World Autism Awareness Day by 
fostering inclusion, understanding, and support for individuals with autism spectrum 
disorder (ASD). We encourage everyone to wear blue on Wednesday to show 
support and promote acceptance. Together, we can create a community where all 
students feel valued and celebrated!

Take care,

Mr Fry

Principal
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